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AMENDED 

NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP 
RETURN TO LEARN UPDATE 

August 27, 2020 

The Henderson County Board of Public Education will hold a workshop, on Thursday, August 
27, 2020 at 4:00 pm. in the Central Office located at 414 4th Ave. West, Hendersonville, NC. 

The primary purpose of the workshop will be to discuss the Return to Learn reentry plan 
for 2020. 

The Board will go into Closed Session at 3:00 pm. The physical meeting of the Board of 
Education will take place in the Board’s normal meeting room at the Central Office in 
Hendersonville. 

This meeting will be held in accordance with approved, safety thresholds for public gatherings 
established by our local health officials and the Governor. Capacity for the public/ staff is capped 
at no more than 10 persons. Therefore, no members of the public will be allowed into the 
meeting room. An audio live stream of the workshop will be available at http://tiny.cc/HCPSlive 

Amendment August 26, 2020: 

Please take notice that the closed session portion of the Board meeting scheduled for 
August 27, 2020 will begin at 1 pm. The open session time for the workshop will remain 
at 4 pm. 

Bo Caldwell, Ed. S., Superintendent 

http://tiny.cc/HCPSlive

